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WATER TOWER MAINTENANCE 
WATER CONSERSERVATION NOTICE 

 
 

Attention Camden-Wyoming Sewer and Water Authority Customers, 

The Camden Wyoming Sewer and Water Authority is asking all water 
customers to reduce water consumption during the time period: 

July 9th  until   July 24 

 
This notice serves to inform you of ongoing maintenance work which was 
scheduled for the water tower located at 16 S West Street, commencing 
this week and expected to conclude in approximately two weeks, weather 
permitting. This essential project entails thorough cleaning and repainting 
of the water tower's exterior, as well as comprehensive cleaning of its 
interior. 
 
During the maintenance period, we request our customers to conserve 
water usage whenever possible. You may experience periods of lower 
water pressure. Thus, we kindly ask all residences to be mindful of their 
water consumption during this time. With good customer cooperation there 
should be ample water supply during this period and should not be an 
interruption of service. 
 
If you have any queries or concerns regarding this project, please do not 
hesitate to contact our office at 302-697-6372 or send your inquiries via 
email to info@cwswa.com. Your cooperation and understanding are greatly 
appreciated as we strive to maintain the integrity and reliability of our water 
distribution system. 
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